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Mr. Fred Eberlein
Account Representative
Control Data Corporation
6003 Executive Boulevard IN RESPONSE REFER

Rockville, MD 20852 70 FOIA-79-355
Dear Mr. Eberlein:

This is in response to your letter of August 22, 1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy cf all

contracts and purchase orders for computer services being provided
to the NRC.

Pursuant to telephnne conversations with Jacob H. Zamansky and Betty
Wagman of my staff, you have agreed to limit the scope of your request
to the non-proprietary versions of the presently active time-sharing
computer services contracts.

Enclosed are documents which have been determined to be subject to your
reauest. Also enclosed is a copy of NRC's organization chart which you
have requested.

Sipcerely,

. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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